From: Bill Peckinpaugh [bill@peckinpaughfinancial.com)
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 11:30 AM
To: Comments, Public

: Bill Peckinpaugh [mailto:bill@peckinpaughfinancial.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 9:39 AM

To: '‘pubcom@finra.org'

Subject:

I am an insurance professional and a registered representative. | am strongly against FINRA
regulating products which are not securities. State insurance departments already vigorously regulate
insurance products and there is no need for duplication.

Bill Peckinpaugh
Peckinpaugh Financial Group

(765) 288-1967



